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Geneva, 23 January 2001

	Ref:


Tel:
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	CORRIGENDUM 1 TO

TSB Circular 9
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	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union

	E-mail:
	masamichi.niiya@itu.int
	Copy:

-
To ITU-T Sector Members;

- To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Study Group 9;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau



	Subject:
	CHANGE OF DATE OF Meeting of Study Group 9
with a view to approving 26 draft revised and new Recommendations in accordance with the provisions of Resolution 1, Section 9, of WTSA (Montreal, 2000)

GENEVA, 9 MARCH 2001


Dear Sir/Madam,

As announced in Corrigendum 1 to TSB Collective-letter 1/9 dated 17 January 2001, the originally scheduled meeting of  Study Group 9 from 26 February to 2 March is re-scheduled to meet from 6 to 9 March 2001. The procedure described in Resolution 1, Section 9, of WTSA (Montreal, 2000) for the approval of 26 revised and new Recommendations will take place during a Plenary session on 9 March 2001.
I should be grateful if you would inform me by 2400 hours UTC on 22 February 2001 whether your Administration assigns authority to Study Group 9 that these draft revised or new Recommendations should be considered for approval at the Study Group meeting.

Except for the change in date, all other information already published in TSB Circular 9 of 
1 December 2000 remains relevant.

Yours faithfully,




H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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